LaFollette City Council
Public Hearing

March 6, 2018

The City of LaFollette Mayor and Council met for a Public Hearing on Tuesday
March 6, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.at the LaFollette City Hall. Mayor Michael Stanfield
called the meeting to order and stated that the purpose for the Public Hearing
was for the following ordinance:

Ordinance No. 2018-01- Ordinance abandoning an unopened street located
within the Winston Baird Addition of the City of LaFollette.

Ordinance No. 2018-02-Ordinance to Adopt the State of Tennessee offenses
and the Rules of the Road.

Mayor Stanfield ask if they were any comments from citizens or council on the
ordinance.

Mayor Stanfield stated being noted they are not any comments from citizens or

council.

Mayor Stanfield declared the Public Hearing adjourned.
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